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December Holidays 
 

Merry Christmas 

Happy Hanukkah 

Happy Kwanzaa 

Three Kings Day 

St. Lucia Day 

St. Nicholas Day 

Winter Solstice 

 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful holiday 
season and we are looking forward 
to seeing you all in the New Year! 

 

President’s Hangar 

 
Patrick Morris EAA 839538 
 

 

What's been going on:  

Looks like only a newsletter for the group this month. We tried to do a Saturday Chili Fly In 

at Fulton County Airport in December but the weather did not cooperate. I was hoping we 

could get at least one outdoor get together for 2020 but we will have to wait for 2021. 

Here’s hoping for a much better next year. We will probably do the Chili Fly-In in January 

or February and maybe even an event on the Sacandaga Ice if the conditions present 

themselves.  
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The big aviation events like Sun & Fun in April and Airventure in July are scheduled for 

2021 so hopefully these are signs that there is a light at the end of the tunnel. Maybe 

this will be the year for a big Chapter 602 presence at Airventure! Not sure if we will be 

able to have the regular January meeting. We will have to see where we are at when it 

gets closer. The storm this past week has changed a lot of runways in the area. Some 

may not be back in the air until after the spring thaw. Some of us will be back in the air 

when everything is dug out and a few may be out on skis. Even being at a towered air-

port like me, it takes 2-3 days before the hangars are all cleared out. Really looking for-

ward to seeing you all again. I hope you all have a pleasant holiday and great New 

Years.  

“There is freedom waiting for you, On the breezes of the 

sky, And you ask "What if I fall?" Oh but my darling, 

What if you fly?” ― Erin Hanson 

 

UPCOMING: 
 



Well we have made it through 2020 and 

I for one am looking forward to a new 

year with a return to more flying and 

spending time with flying friends. We 

have managed to have a few meetings but it has been a tough year to do the kind of things 

we love to do. No Oshkosh, no pancake breakfasts, and since I got my ticket in 2008 this 

was by far the lowest number of hours I have flown in a year.  

 

I am ready to look forward to 2021 and to that end Kelly and I are talking about going to 

OshKosh. We are hoping that by then the vaccine will be widely available and we will be  

returning to more normalcy. We would encourage getting a good group of 602’ers to make 

the trip. Oshkosh is   simply amazing and sharing with other members of the chapter is the 

icing on the cake. That and getting in a pancake breakfast or two, and some regular      

meeting and meals, would be like a warm spring after a cold dark winter. Speaking of     

winter, the photo is one I found on line and with this Christmas season I thought it was a  

humorous look at what FAA certification would do to Santa’s sleigh. Have a merry      

Christmas and looking forward to a happy 2021! 
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—————————————————————————- 

Adirondack Chapter EAA602—Annual dues  

$20 for single member, $30 for family membership 

Please remit to: 

C/O Marty Foley  

3 Paul Place  

Hadley N.Y. 12835 

—————————————————————————- 

Visit the website for updated 

events, pictures and more.   

www.eaa602.org 

EAA Chapter 602 Non­Profit Declaration and Legal Disclaimer.  EAA Chapter 602 exists as a non­profit organization whose sole purpose is to 
promote the interests of its members. EAA 602 Chapter Officers, Directors & Leaders serve without compensation & have sworn to carry out 
the will of the membership by means of Democratic processes and rules of order set forth in the chapter’s by­laws. No claim is made and no 
liability is assumed, expressed or implied as to the accuracy or safety of material presented in this publication. Viewpoints of those who   
contribute to this newsletter are not necessarily those of EAA Chapter 602, the EAA, or their board or members. You must be of good       
character, adhere to the chapter’s by­laws, and respect the chapter’s Mission & Value Statement to become a member of the chapter. Dues 
are $20.00 per year payable to Chapter Treasurer. Chapter dues are payable in June. Member correspondence & newsletter contributions are 
encouraged which can be submitted by e­mail to the newsletter editor.  

• Please submit your article to 

Shellisaupe@aol.com by the 

10th of the month for the 

newsletter.  

• Newsletters are typically     

released the Sunday prior to 

the meeting date on the   

chapter website @ 

www.eaa602.org  


